
 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  

I am requesting funding for Ferndale Civic Campus in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Ferndale located at 2095 Main St, 

Ferndale, WA 98248. 

The funding would be used for the construction of new Civic Campus, including a new City 

Hall, Municipal Court, Council Chambers, public meeting space, and community social service 

organizations offices on one multi-use civic campus. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________   

Suzan K. DelBene      

Member of Congress  

 


